
           

 

 

       2022 VICTORIAN STATE SPEARFISHING TITLES 
Information Pack  

The 2022 Victorian State Spearfishing titles will be held over the weekend 12th,13th and 14th of 
March 2022. These titles will be run by Southern Freedivers Inc. 

1)  The dive sites will be nominated on the Thursday prior to competition when an assessment of 
likely weather conditions will be made 

2) The competition will be will be held out of Apollo bay. 
3) Preferred days for running the State Titles will be the Saturday and Sunday. Monday will only be 

used if Saturday or Sunday is unsafe. 
4) Score sheet will be as per Southern Freedivers standard score sheet. (Available on the SFD forum 

– Competition Section).  
5) Rules will be as per this information sheet and Southern Freedivers Competition rules. (Available 

on the SFD forum – Competition Section). 
6) This will be a land-based competition. 
7) Competition as open to all AUF members.  
8) State Title awards will be for  

- Outright State Champion 
- Woman’s State Champion 
- Junior State Champion 
- Pairs State Champion Team 

9) Scores will be calculated as the total of 2 separate days competition scores. If only 1 of the 
competition days run, then scores will be calculated from that 1 day. 

10) Divers may compete as individuals or pairs, but not both. (Divers may not be assisted). 
11) Divers to supply a completed and signed SFD Competition entry form for each day with the 

appropriate entry fee. (form available on the SFD Forum.) 
12) Entry fee is $20 each day for seniors and Juniors $10.  
13) Day 1 counts for SFD club members aggregate. 

For further information please contact Southern Freedivers on; 

Email info@southernfreedivers.org.au or message Southern Freedivers via Facebook messenger 


